
                                                
 

 
 

Dear valued customers  December 7, 2020 

 

  Asia Multi-Liner Team 

  Business I Department 

   

 

 

New Service Announcement 

Japan – Philippines by Conventional Vessels 

 

 

  We are pleased to announce you that from January of next year, we will launch new 

liner service from Japan to Philippines by conventional vessels.  

 

Details are as mentioned below. 

 

 

Service Launch ： End of January 2021 

Port of Loading ： Yokohama, Osaka (PCTC calls at Tomakomai, Kobe and Hakata) 

Port of Discharge： Manila, Cebu, Subic Bay, etc. 

Cargo Type ： Steel products, general cargoes, construction machinery,  

     trucks, etc.  

Candidate Vessel ： MAYON or sub 

 

 

*** Sailing schedule is available on our website. 

https://www.tokoline.co.jp/schedule/asia/pdf/schedule_asia.pdf 

 

*** We continue PCTC (Pure Car and Truck Carrier) service as well. 

 

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact our 

booking agent, Toko Liner Services Co, Ltd.   

 

Toko Liner Services Co, Ltd. - Tokyo Office 

TEL：+81-3-3274-3668 / FAX：+81-3-3278-9643 

e-mail: liner@tokyo.tokoline.co.jp   

 

Toko Liner Services Co, Ltd. - Osaka Office 

TEL：+81-6-6202-8110 / FAX：+81-6-6202-6783 

e-mail: ml_tokoliner_osaka@tls.tokoline.co.jp 
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